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RDI.W.S35.06.2018 

Warsaw. 26.06.2018 

 

 

 

 

Professor Gianmaria Ajani  

Rector of the University of Turin 
 

 

 

Dear prof. Ajani 

 

We regret to inform you that despite our repeated calls for correction, one of the employees at your 

university, Mr Bruno Maida, does not respond to the request to remove the lying and defamatory 

expression "Polish concentration camp". 

Please read our letter to Mr Bruno Maida and take appropriate action to eliminate the 

misrepresentation of history and spread slanders against Poland and Polish nation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mira Wszelaka 

Chairman of the Polish League Against Defamation 


